ALL CHILDREN ESPECIALLY FIFTH GRADE STUDENTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND THIS MASS WITH THEIR FAMILY AND FRIENDS.



APRIL 14. 2024 @ 9:00AM

Opening Procession Participants: Families are welcome to sit in pews labeled "Reserved" located left of the center aisle. Please arrive at 8:50am to join in the opening procession.

<u>Before Mass</u>: All kids can take a Children's Bulletin to work on. Bring a pencil from home!

After Mass: After Mass, please join us in the gathering space to do a fun, easy craft and to take home a snack.

Help Needed:

Adult Volunteers Needed:

Help our Liturgy with Children Committee
Children Volunteers Needed:

Sing in the Children's Choir, bring up the gifts, greet people as they arrive, serve as an usher, or read as a lector

We will need one fifth grade family to bring up the gifts on 4/14!

IF INTERESTED IN HELPING, PLEASE CONTACT NICOLE GREMBOWITZ AT NICGREMBO@GMAIL.COM.

TO SEE PHOTOS FROM PREVIOUS LITURGY WITH CHILDREN
MASSES, PLEASE VISIT:
https://stgregorythegreatchurch.org/Liturgywithchildren